
A perpetual scholarship endowment is being established in 

memory and honor of Dr. Hatfield. The endowment will fund 

the Rodney "Jason" Hatfield Memorial Scholarship, which will 

benefit Dr. Hatfield's children and also be awarded to students 

at Opelousas Catholic. 

 

For those choosing to support the endowment, donations can 

be sent to Karren's Kids, Inc., P.O. Box 783, Washington, LA 

70589, noting the Hatfield OC Endowment Fund on the 

contribution. Online donations can also be made through the 

following PayPal link:  

https://www.paypal.com/donate?hosted_button_id=X32KL2BT

RBD7E 

 

Karren's Kids is a local 501(c)(3), whose mission includes 

supporting children attending catholic schools in St. Landry 

Parish. If you have any questions or wish to offer assistance, 

please contact Jeffrey Coreil (337-831-1377) or Hallie Coreil 

(225-721-1209). 


